
From: John Lubinski
To: J.Fleming@holtec.com
Cc: W.Noval@holtec.com; Shaun Anderson; Karl Sturzebecher
Subject: Holtec letter dated August 10, 2022
Date: Thursday, September 22, 2022 7:44:13 AM

Dear Jean Fleming:
 
By letter dated August 10, 2022, Holtec Decommissioning International, LLC (HDI) provided
notification to the NRC of its Amended and Restated Holtec Indian Point 2, LLC Master
Decommissioning Trust Agreement for Indian Point Nuclear Generating Units 1 and 2
(Proposed Amended IP2 Master Trust).
 
The NRC staff reviewed the Proposed Amended IP2 Master Trust.  Pursuant to 10 C.F.R.
50.75(h)(1)(iii), the NRC staff objects to the Proposed Amended IP2 Master Trust going into
effect on September 23, 2022.  The NRC staff needs additional information to determine
whether it complies with the applicable regulations.  Specifically, Section 3.07(a) of the
Proposed Amended IP2 Master Trust does not appear to be consistent with 10 CFR
50.75(h)(1)(ii). 
 
The staff will send RAIs within the next 30 days.  If you have any questions, please contact
Karl Sturzebecher at (301) 415-8534.
 
Thank you,
John W. Lubinski, Director, NMSS
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